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Dear UUP Colleague/Friend:

The Executive Planning Committee of the Capital District Region of COARM cordially invites you to the Fall 2015 forum / brunch meeting.
Date:
Thursday, October 29 2015   ~~   10:00 am to 2:00 pm
Schedule:
10 am to 11 am     * Informal mixing/conversation

            11 am to 12 pm     * Brunch and COARM business discussion


            12 pm to 1 pm       * Presentation / Speakers

            1 pm to 2 pm         * Audience Q & A session

Where:   Alumni House, 1400 Washington Avenue, University at Albany Campus

FORUM TOPIC:  

Bees, Butterflies, and Us: Saving Our Pollinators
Our featured speakers will be:

 
Chris Cripps, co-owner of Betterbee, a beekeeping supply distribution business in Greenwich, NY; President of the Southern Adirondack Beekeepers Association.
Carmen Marie Greenwood, invertebrate ecologist and conservation biologist; Assistant Professor, Department of Fisheries, Wildlife, and Environmental Studies, SUNY Cobleskill.
A UUP Member Benefits Representative will be on hand to answer questions you may have. 
Please confirm attendance by enclosing a $5 check payable to UUP for yourself and guest to guarantee attendance. (Checks returned at the door). RSVP by Friday, October 23rd .
Yours in Solidarity, 

Al Magid, Chair, Capital District Region COARM

George Hastings, Sally Knapp, and Iliana Semmler, Executive Planning Committee

(* Parking is available in the lot across the road from Alumni House. Drop off passengers at Alumni House.) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

MY NAME:





PHONE: (        )

MY GUEST:

Check amount enclosed: $5.00 each:

Return to: Walter Apple, UUP Retiree Coordinator, PO Box 15143, Albany, NY 12212

